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9:30 am - Sunday School
10:40 am - Worship Service

________________________________________________________

Grace and peace be yours 
in abundance through 

the knowledge of 
God and Jesus 

our Lord.
2 Peter 1:2
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Worship Service                   
October 29, 2017

SONG LEADER - Ken Letkeman
PIANIST - Shirley Unrau

WORSHIP IN SINGING  
WELCOME & OPENING PRAYER - Matt Klassen
ANNOUNCEMENTS/OFFERING
OFFERTORY - Peter, Shirley, Andreas
SPECIAL NUMBER - Glencross Quartet
WORSHIP IN SINGING
MESSAGE - Peter Redekopp
When God opens a Way - Ex. 14:1-31
COMMUNION
CLOSING  SONG
CLOSING PRAYER/BENEDICTON

This Week
Monday - 3:30 pm - Ken & Irene’s cell group meets at Abe & Joyce’s 

Wednesday
 - 7pm - Sr Youth Bible Study @ Glencross

Thursday - 7:30 pm - Matt & Jenn’s care group meets at their home
Friday - 7:30 pm - Daniel & Helene’s care group meets at Frank & 
Teresa’s place

NEXT SUNDAY:

9:30-9:45am  Prayer time for Sunday School
Location:  Pastor's office. This takes place during the Sunday School 
singing time and is open to ANYONE not needing to be present at 
singing. Please come support our Sunday School department in 
prayer!

Message - Pastor Peter Redekopp



Deacon Affirmation Vote - There will be a deacon affirmation 
vote during next Sunday's Worship Service.  The 3 couples that 
have agreed to allow their names to stand for our Ministerial are 
Peter & Vicky Hoeppner, Ike & Martha Klassen, and Matt & 
Jenn Klassen.

FROM THE SUNDAY SCHOOL DEPARTMENT:
The Sunday School department is in need of 1 male teacher for the Grade 
7&8 BOYS Class (age 12&13) to begin in 2018.
This is a"half-time" opportunity, trading off with a teaching partner. Please 
pray about this, and let Heather know if you are willing and available to serve 
in this way. For more information and details, please contact Heather Dyck.
Christmas Program Dress Rehearsals
*Saturday, December 16  10:00-11:00am  Grades 2-8
*Sunday, December 17  9:30-10:15am  Age 3 - Grade 1

COMING UP @ GLENCROSS

Nov. 20th (Monday) - 6:30pm Ladies Fellowship elections and pizza 
night.
Nov. 21st (Tuesday) - Fall Congregational meeting
Dec. 17th @ 10:40am - Sunday School Christmas Program
Dec. 24th: Sunday service; NOTE 10:00 start time
- No Sunday School classes
Dec. 24th: Christmas Eve service
Dec. 25th: No morning service
Dec. 31st: Sunday service, NOTE 10:00 start time
- No Sunday School classes

The building planning committee has had several meetings and 
is on track with generating drawings and gathering costs in a 
potential church building expansion. We are hopeful to have 
this all ready soon and to present it at the church membership 
meeting held in November. There is a possibility that we will 
have some drawings ready to preview before the (membership) 
meeting. 

Pastor Trevor is looking for a vehicle for a youth ministry 
training conference in Winnipeg on November 3rd & 4th. 
Please contact him if you can help. 



COMMUNITY EVENTS

Married People Night Out - Nov. 3, 7:00 p.m. at Winkler EMMC. 
This evening is open to the community and numbers are limited. 
Childcare will be provided for children 10 years of age and under. 
Build your own nachos and ice cream. Tickets ($25 per couple) 
available in the church office.  Register your children under 10 
when purchasing tickets.

Youth for Christ Annual Dessert Banquet - Nov. 2nd & 3rd at 
Morden Mennonite Church. Come out for an evening of sweet and 
savory treats as well as hear what YFC in Morden has been up to 
and what’s ahead. Our theme for the evening is Wave after Wave. If 
you would like to contribute to the menu, or host a table of 8, or 
reserve individual tickets, please call 204-822-8085.

Eden Health Care Services is presenting a 50th Anniversary Gala 
Evening on Thursday, November 9th. The evening will feature 
guest speaker Margaret Trudeau and music by Phillip Ens, Meagan 
Larios and Laura Friesen. Details on the poster in the foyer and at 
edenhealthcare.ca.


